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Roberta DiMezza

From: Madeline Labriola <mlabriola@mac.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2025 2:52 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: I support HB 5674

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

As a resident of Rhode Island I would like to lend my support for HR 5674 which will prevent people from unnecessary 
questioning by a landlord as to their immigrant status  This is a person’s right to privacy and I completely support this 
bill. 
 
Thank you, 
Madeline Labriola 
54 Beach St. 
Westerly, RI 02891 


